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TONGUE IN CHEEK

LAST SIDE

March 27, 2015

To Whom It May Concern:

We at Tongue in Cheek LLC have made a good faith effort to secure signatures from all
residential property owners within a 300 foot radius of our establishment, in support of our effort to
open a small sidewalk café seating area outside of the restaurant.

We mailed a letter and petition to each of the owners of the 16 residential properties that fall
within this area. Of the 16 properties, we received back signatures from 11 of the owners (about 70%).
For those that we did not receive back, we attempted to find alternative contact information, but were
unsuccessful,

All but one of the properties for which we did not receive signatures are rental properties, for
which the owners live in another city. At the one homesteaded property for which we did not receive a
signature, an attempt was made to knock on their door, but with no success.

We can provide further details about the properties from which we were unable to secure
signatures if necessary.

Thank you for consideration.

Sincerely,

Fdee,

Ryan Huseby

General Manager/Owner
Tongue in Cheek LLC
651.307.0557
ryan@tongueincheek,biz




